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UNIT ING CHURCH IN  AUSTRAL IA

 … fall on your knees

G l e n  W a v e r l e y 

   U n i t i n g  C h u r c h

Welcome.  GWUC is a faithful, Christ-centered community  
that meets God and shares in that unconditional love. 

If you are new to our congregation, please say hello after the service.

Sunday 29 December  Christmas 1 
Today’s 10.00am service is being recorded 

10am  Combined Worship  Rev. Neil Peters 
Isaiah 63:7-9; Psalm 148; Hebrews 2:10-18; Matthew 2:13-23

WEEKLY BULLETIN

Sunday 5 January Epiphany of  the Lord 

10am  Combined Worship  Rev. Neil Peters 
Isaiah 60:1-6; Psalm 72:1-7, 10-14; Ephesians 3:1-12; Matthew 2:1-12

Tuesday 31 December  New Year’s Eve 

11pm Worship Service  Rev. Neil Peters 

Join us at 10.30pm for a cuppa



Glen Waverley Uniting Church 
Cnr Bogong Avenue & Kingsway, 

Glen Waverley, VIC, 3150 
9560 3580 

office@gwuc.org.au 
gwuc.org.au 

Office hours: Mon - Fri: 9am - 3.30pm 
(closed Public Holidays) 

Joanne Boldiston - Office Manager

Ministry Team 
Rev. Neil Peters - Minister of  the Word 
9561 3031 - revneilpeters@gmail.com 

Alanee Hearnshaw - Youth, Young Adults, Children & 
Families  
0402 030 342 - alanee.h@gmail.com 

Di Paterson - Pastoral Care Worker 
0400 961 052 - dpaterson7@bigpond.com 

Account Name: Uniting Church Glen Waverley 
BSB: 033 052  Account Number: 92 2198

Ministry Team absences: 
• Neil - annual leave - 6 January to 23 January 
• Alanee - annual leave - 27 December to 5 January 
• Alanee - mission trip to USA/Mexico - leaving 13 January 
Di Paterson will be available during these times.

Church Office Christmas/January hours 
The church office will be closed between Christmas and New Year - 
reopening on 2 January 2020.  The office will also be closed when Joanne is 
on annual leave from 13 January to 24 January.  Normal hours will resume on 
Tuesday 28 January 2020 (following the Australia Day Public Holiday). 
During these times, phone messages and emails will be monitored daily.  

Please note, weekly bulletins will not be printed during January, instead there 
will be one bulletin which will be for the whole month.  The usual bulletins 
will return from 26 January 2020.  Please forward any notices you would like 
included to office@gwuc.org.au .

January Worship Services 
A reminder that worship services over January are each Sunday at 10am.

Letter Rack 
The letter rack has moved.  You will now find it in the fellowship area against 
the hall wall.  Don’t forget to check the letter rack for any items which may 
have been left for you.
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